
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Hello	Parents,		
	
Today	was	a	great	first	day	of	school!	The	students	were	so	enthusiastic	
and	eager	to	get	started.	
	
Thanks	to	everyone	who	was	able	to	make	it	out	to	Open	House	on	
Monday.	We	had	100%	attendance!	I	enjoyed	getting	to	meet	both	the	
students	and	their	parents.	
	
If	you	didn’t	get	a	chance	to	sign	up	for	the	class	newsletter	or	take	the	
PTO	survey,	please	go	to	http://huneycutt.weebly.com.	Links	to	both	
forms	are	posted	there.		
	
There	is	no	homework	this	week.	Homework	will	start	next	Monday.		
	
Please	return	all	forms	in	the	manila	envelope	and	send	in	supplies	by	
next	Monday.		
	
Have	a	great	week!	
	
Mrs.	Huneycutt	
	
	
	


